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PLEASE ban the discharge of scrubber wastes in high traffic inlets like Puget Sound, where the
build up of scrubber dumping is compounding, with serious implications impacting endangered
species like Orca whales.

It is essential we maintain healthy ecosystems needed for the survival of some of the most
threatened marine species — like Orcas and Chinook salmon. Use this opportunity to provide
permanent protection from fossil fuel waste in Puget Sound!


